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Summer is here at last! And 
with it, lots of activity at 
South Bay United Church. 

On Sunday, June 18th, our 
church participated in a Coun-
ty wide pulpit exchange in our 
local United churches. We at 
South Bay welcomed Rever-
end Catherine Duggan from 
Bloomfield United Church, 
while our Reverend Phil took 
the service in Bloomfield.

A day to mark on your cal-
endars: on July 16, at 2:00 
p.m., there will be a Cove-
nanting Service at South Bay 
Church during which we will 
welcome Reverend Phil back 

as our minister for another 
year.

On our social calendar, the 
Fish Fry started off the sum-
mer season and will be fol-
lowed by another dinner, 
coming up in the fall – stay 
tuned!

The “Perfectly Preserved” 
team from the Prince Edward 
County Hospital Auxiliary 
continues to use the South 
Bay Church kitchen every 
Tuesday and, so far, have 
produced nearly 2,000 jars of 
jams, jellies, preserves, pick-
les as well as baked goods 
which are sold at our local 

farmers’ markets during the 
summer. All the proceeds go 
towards the purchase of 
much needed medical equip-
ment for our Picton Hospital.

Watch for the team in July 
at the Picton Town Hall 
Farmers’ Market (July 9 & 
23), at the Wellington Farm-

ers’ Market at The Eddie (July 
1 & 15) and at the Wellington 
Community Market at the 
Wellington United Church on 
July 29.

As always, everyone is wel-
come to join us for Sunday 
worship at 9:30 a.m., with 
coffee hour following on the 
first Sunday of the month.
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